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MEETING CAVUNP & Veteran Affairs Canada 

On 4 December myself and Terry Mould met the DG VAC 
Ceremonials Robrt Loken and his 2 IC Brent Bell. 

The purpose of the meeting was to ask VAC formally to take 
over completely the organizing and running of the Ottawa 
August Peacekeeping Ceremony. CAVUNPs proposal was a 
three-year gradual handover from CAVUNP to VAC 
Ceremonial. 

The DG VAC formally accepted the proposal on behalf of 
VAC and scheduled the first joint meeting early Jan 2025 to 
implement. 

 

CAVUNP FINANCES 

In line with the CAVUNP Bylaws para 7.02 Financial Control 
National Leve-l I am now a CAVUNP banking signing 
authority. 



  Ron Griffis CAVUNP Chairman and the National Treasurer 
Steve Kaufman are the two others who can sign -all others 
will be removed. 

There will be no audit- Steven found out an audit  dating back 
to Paul Greensides day would be inordinately expensive/ 

 

REVISION and UPDATE- CAVUNP BYLAWS 
/CONSTITUTION 

  Wayne McCulloch Past President has agreed to chair a 
review of our Bylaws and make recommendations for 
consideration. He will have on his review Committee Ron 
Griffis and myself. Any recommendations are welcome. 

The report date for review is March 2025 

 

 INVENTORY 

On 17 Dec 7 2024 and as part of the formal CAVUNP 
Executive handover I received 9 boxes of CAVUNP “items”- 
the boxes had been “in storage” since the days of OB Obrien 
and Paul Greenside. 

The boxes are being opened and inventoried over the holiday 
period. Everything from our Original Charter to 300 plus 



CAVUNP lapel pins to 100 plus badges -In French. Plus three  
boxes of stationery. 

This will take time to sort out-but every effort will be made to 
get the right items in the right hands. You will be kept 
updated. 

 

Season’s Greetings to All 

Gordon Jenkins 

National President CAVUNP 

 


